
 

 

 

Family update #198 
 
March 29, 2023 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 
Just a brief update to share with you in this letter. 
 

COVID Update 
Wing Kei Crescent Heights second floor is currently on outbreak as declared by the Communicable 
Disease Control this afternoon. As of today, a total of 4 residents have been RAS tested positive.   
We ask that only essential visitors are allowed to visit on the unit, such as those who provide support 
during meal times (feeding) and emotional support for the residents. To book a visit on the second 
floor of Crescent Heights, please email chfamilyvisit@wingkei.org. 
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation! 
 
Commit to the Lord whatever you do, and he will establish your plans. 
~ Proverbs 16:3 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


